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I support the modification of CAT tax as a weak compromise for a bill that was 

illegally enacted by Govenor Brown through executive orders.  The failure of the 

Legislature, Secretary of State to challenge the CAT tax is unforgivable and should 

be repealed as a due process action. 

 

The small changes of the bill provide a small relief to smaller businesses which is a 

positive action which I support.   

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

Mike Sears 


